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The City of Seattle is conducting a 
Disparity Study for its Women- and 
Minority Owned Business Enterprise 
(“WMBE”) program and 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
(“DBE”) program to ensure that 
WMBEs and DBEs have equal access 
to contracting opportunities and that 
the City’s current initiatives remain 
legally defensible and administratively 
successful.  
  
The study will examine whether WBE, 
MBE and DBE contract goals may be 
necessary to ensure a level playing 
field for all firms. This includes 
statistical evidence of disparities, if 
any, between the availability of 
WMBEs and their utilization on City 
and FTA funded contracts and related 
subcontracts and throughout the 
Seattle area economy as a whole. 
  
The study will further examine 
qualitative experiences and solicit 
suggestions of business owners and 
stakeholder groups for possible 
enhancements. Your participation is 
therefore critical to informing the 
study results and 
recommendations.  

 

 

 

Public Information 
Webinar: 

  
Tuesday November 9, 

2021 
7:00 PM 

Register Here 
  

Tuesday November 16, 
2021 

5:00 PM 
Register Here 

  
The public information webinar will 
introduce the study team, present the 
study elements and methodology, 
describe the study process, and 
outline how stakeholders and business 
owners can participate. 
  
The City welcomes the participation of 
all business owners, those who are 
currently doing business with the City, 
as well as those interested in 
contracting opportunities.  
  
Please join us to learn about this 
important project and how you can 
participate. 

 

 

 

  

  

QUESTIONS AND GENERAL INFORMATION  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015Qppf59nfPnURHcHgrkVDBup0e1qU1ePdObrR3MoUbypQiv8OX-Dkv3k7pgo68FGdlLHusuSQ3L7ic1cx5EOOrC8KDBAyknux_5e7AzNCCzMG0QkdOOF4HlDfJj_IRF1vc7uVH0z39lqVb8vID5HAB4lvQFsuDwP5tdO_TnDdPNm_LMPr0jbIsHyt1DWxcrQCqOpy46vRKM=&c=cvjQucOUXoRPT7NNRrFWr4YgeXqs2fw_k0tl66JmGAVIfETNuYjU6A==&ch=neRFAda3QR5CWM3MiaEjlK0F6Bb-YT5YdqwkF2t7yIgPjFKgrMm_qg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015Qppf59nfPnURHcHgrkVDBup0e1qU1ePdObrR3MoUbypQiv8OX-Dkv3k7pgo68FGTpjlao9f4IEnwrJG3l2vEhXXG0zuKPHS5I_ybA-OGpij5haNfE1jMIvR0sl1FKYWN5BlK7B31XXjiQPpTqOmge1ABjxfyj7aDKftoyo0ME8tyihspiQnyn1Dw5Z2x--uOYdzobGd5-w=&c=cvjQucOUXoRPT7NNRrFWr4YgeXqs2fw_k0tl66JmGAVIfETNuYjU6A==&ch=neRFAda3QR5CWM3MiaEjlK0F6Bb-YT5YdqwkF2t7yIgPjFKgrMm_qg==


 
Study Website: seattle.disparity-study.com 
 
Consultant conducting the study: 

 

Colette Holt & Associates 
seattle-study@mwbelaw.com 
(855) 692-3529  

 

City of Seattle Study Manager 
Edson Ives Zavala, PMP 
Contracting Equity Advisor 
Finance and Administrative Services - 
Purchasing and Contracting Division  
edson.zavala@seattle.gov 
(206) 684-0449  
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